
 

Dear Bruin Professionals Family, 

The last few months of Safer at Home has been tough on our spirits, our minds, our health and 
our wallets. And then two weeks ago, George Floyd was killed, setting off protests, anger and 
outrage across the country. Sadly, George Floyd and Ahmaud Arbery are just two names out of 
the many unnecessary deaths that happen because of the racial disparity and inequality in our 
country.  

Two of our organization’s three “Cs”- Camaraderie and Community are more important than 
ever. Together we can help each other get through these difficult times. Together we can start 
learning. Together we can start the healing process. Together we can make positive changes.  

If you have ideas or thoughts on how the BP community can make positive changes, please reach 
out to us. 

Ken Chong 
President, Bruin Professionals   
June 8, 2020 


